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 Maiden Bradley with Yarnfield Parish Council 

Mr Martin Rose            Ref: SJJ20-004 

 

6th January 2020 

 

Dear Martin, 

 

Maiden Bradley with Yarnfield Parish Council 

I have been instructed by the Parish Council to send you the below and attached just for noting. 

The Parish Council in Maiden Bradley and Yarnfield are pleased to share with you a copy of our Parish Development Plan for 
2019-2025. The plan sets out the findings of our year-long consultation process, which has involved two public meetings, a 
discussion with under-18s, and a parish-wide survey. Based on the comments made by our parishioners, we have drafted an 
action plan which is also included in the final report. 

Traffic management and pedestrian safety is the priority issue for our village and the report summarizes the comments and 
suggestions made by villagers, and our proposed actions. There are three areas in particular where we need your expert ad-
vice:  

• Continue efforts to manage speed and improve pedestrian safety on Church Street, and other roads in the village (SID, speed 
watch, traffic calming);  

• Explore new ways to manage speed and pedestrian safety in High Street and other affected parts of the village; 

• Investigate feasibility of higher cost solutions such as widening pavements, bollards, and pedestrian crossing, and take our 
findings back to the community for consideration. 

We would be most grateful for your support as this means we can more effectively map out the actions to take over the next 
five years and best address the concerns of our villagers  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Sarah Jeffries PSLCC 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

 

 


